
Hello SFA Students and Families, 
 

My name is Mr. Brian Bruno and I am the new Honors Math teacher here at Saint Francis 
of Assisi School.  It is a joy to be returning to my grade school – a place where I called home for 
ten years, graduating in 2010. I am grateful for the opportunity to teach Honors Math and enjoy 
getting to know you all throughout the school year! 

 
Prior to me landing back at St. Francis, here is a little bit about me since I left the SFA 

building. I graduated from Pope John Paul II High School in 2014. I then graduated from Cabrini 
University in 2018 with my B.S. in Accounting, while minoring in Human Resources 
Management. A year later, I received my Master of Accounting also at Cabrini. 

 
While obtaining my Masters, I worked as a Staff Auditor at a local CPA firm for one year. 

During my time there, I had a change of heart and decided to pursue teaching. In September 
2019, I began teaching at Monsignor Bonner & Archbishop Prendergast Catholic High School in 
Drexel Hill, where I taught multiple business courses for four years. 

 
I left Bonner & Prendie before the prior school year to help out my father, who is battling 

lung cancer. But now, I am looking forward to returning back to the classroom, where my main 
priority is to provide a good learning atmosphere for all my students. While this is an Honors 
Math course with more responsibilities and challenges, I will always be there for my students 
because I want them to succeed in their respective math classes and in life, 

 
Again, I am looking forward to this school year and I ask for your prayers, as I will pray 

for you! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mr. Brian Bruno ‘10 
 
Email: bbruno@sfacatholic.org  
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